
Dear Friends,
Happy Monday! It's hard to believe that we are just two weeks away from Spring Break!! If you would like to check out 
the MP3's from our services last week, they are posted HERE.
Since 8PM last night we have had NU students interceding for prayer requests of our community and world, the chapel 
will continue to be open for this 24 hour prayer event until 9PM tonight. If you have a request we can be praying for 
during this time, please use our Prayer/Praise text line 206-486-4656.

Scripture Focus of the Week: "Therefore we do not lose heart. Though outwardly we are wasting away, yet inwardly we 
are being renewed day by day." 2 Corinthians 4:16

THIS WEEK IN CHAPEL:
Tonight, February 23 | We have King Kaleidoscope leading us tonight! You will not want to miss this! Doors open at 
8:30PM.
Wednesday, February 25 | Dr. Waldemar Kowalski has a message for us all the way from Indonesia!!
Friday, February 27 | I will be bringing a word to our community.

In Plain Sight Screening | Feb 26, 7PM, HSC 104
This Thursday night, Embargo and Local Missions will be hosting a screening of "In Plain Sight," a short 
documentary that tells the stories of six different women who were trapped and then rescued from human 
trafficking. Also available that night will be a 31 day devotional that we will be walking through the month of 
March, the devotional really helps us uncover God's heart for social justice and how we can get involved. We 
would love for you to join us this Thursday night at 7PM in HSC 104. Popcorn provided!!

See you tonight!!

Phil Rasmussen 
Campus Pastor - NU


